5:05 all T [(4)

Begin forwarded message:

From: "

Subject: [KidsClub] FW: Positive
COVID Case at Kid's Club

Date: 7 April 2022, 11:19:38 PDT
To: "

Reply-To:

Hi Kid’s Club families,

This notice is to inform you that a
person in our child care in Kid’s Club
has tested positive for COVID-19. They
last attended child care on Monday,
April 4, 2022 and began showing
symptoms on Tuesday, April 5, 2022.
You should monitor your child for
symptoms of COVID-19. If your child is
not experiencing symptoms of COVID-
19, your child can continue to attend
child care, unless advised by public
health to stay home.

Kind Regards,

https://www.childcare.ubc.ca

@ THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA
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